
 

 

 

Friday 17th September 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all of your support in getting the children in and on time. It makes such a difference to 

the start of the day and how the children settle down to their work. Just a reminder that the school 

gates (Rackhouse Road and Lawton Moor Road) close at 9am in the morning and reopen at 3.05pm.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM. Please could you make sure that the children are in school shoes and not 

trainers. Please could you make sure that your child’s clothes are labelled.  

ECO COUNCIL/SCHOOL COUNCIL                                                                                                                                       

As a school we are looking at developing ourselves as an Eco School and thinking about how we can 

support our environment. The children watched a Go Green CAFOD assembly yesterday and are 

sending me ideas today! We will then assign an Eco Council for the school (with class 

representatives) and we can then all see how we can play our part.                                                                        

The children will also elect a School Council (Y2- Y6) so that we can work together as a school to 

develop the children’s thoughts and ideas on whole school matters. 

HARVEST COLLECTION                                                                                                                                                                                       

We will be having a Harvest collection on Friday 8th October. The children can wear their own clothes 

on that day. Please bring in tins and packets of food only.  We will then deliver them to the Saint 

Aidan’s Food Hub. Many thanks for your support.  

PARENTS/CARERS’ EVENING. This will be online on Wednesday 20th October.  

YEAR 4 – Reconciliation and Holy Communion. I met with Father Nick this week and I can confirm 

that Reconciliation will take place at St. Hilda’s church on Thursday 21st October at 6pm and the 

Holy Communion is on Saturday 6th November 2021 in the morning (either 1 mass or 2).                                

You will have a letter given out today, to return to school, if you would like your child to take part 

in the Sacramental Programme. Please return the letter to school before next Friday 24th 

September.  

MEDICAL FORMS – If you child has any medical needs eg asthma / nut allergy etc please could you 

email school with their medical forms from the GP so we can ensure that we look after your child 

appropriately.  

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 

Love God, Love One Another 


